TELEPHONES

(505) 345.3507
(S05) 345-5518

American Huels Gorporation

SUITE 200
2921 CARLISLE BOULEVARD, N. E.
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87110

August 2, 1974

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico
P.O. Box 2088

Santa Fe,

Attention:

Dear Mr.

New Mexico

Mr. Carl Ulvog
Supervisor
Ulvog:

In response to your letter of July 29, 1974, we are
enclosing the following:

1.

Revised Form -103 in triplicate for AFCo Well NMB-
#2. As per our discussion, the summary of testing
is correct as to the dates reported and we, there-
fore, are not re-submitting that data.

Induction - Gamma Ray Log for AFCo Well NMB-#10
dated May 17, 1974 and logging an interval to 3988°'.
This should make complete your set of logs on this
well.

Form C-105 - Well Completion or Recompletion Report

and Log - for AFCo Well NMB-#2. This was a work-over
of Odessa Natural - Vermejo Park #1-16 and therefore,
some of the information requested is unavailable to

us. However, any information missing from the attached
Form C-105 should already be on file in your office
under the above named well.

We are at this time attempting to gather and have printed
the other logs on the W-S Ranch wells you indicated you had not

received.

We are, however, enclosing a cover letter from

Schlumberger Well Services showing that they had been informed
that the OCC was to be on the distribution list for those logs.

BAD/s

Mexy truly yours,
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Barbara A. Dyche
Secretary to C. R. Robinson



